

June 7, 2012

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President Commission on Colleges Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 1866 Southern Lane Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Wheelan,

The purpose of this letter is to notify the SACS Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) that Texas A&M University-Commerce has received approval from The Texas A&M University System and the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB) to change the name of the Doctor of Education (Ed.D.) degree program in Supervision, Curriculum, and Instruction-Higher Education to the Doctor of Education (Ed.D.) degree program in Higher Education Leadership. Since this is a name change only, we understand this is not a substantive change, but simply a notification so that our program inventory for SACSCOC matches the program inventory for the THECB. The THECB notice is attached.

The effective date for this change is May 31, 2012. Thank you for your consideration of this notice.

Sincerely.

Roseann Hogan, Ph.D.

Associate Provost of Institutional Effectiveness and Planning

Attachment

cc:

President Dan R. Jones Provost Larry Lemanski Dr. Dan Edelman Dean Brent Mangus Dr. Lee Waller

Dr. Lee Waller Dr. Rudy Jackson